1028/57/225

MARINE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORY LIBRARY

WOODS HOLE, MASS. July 2, 1925.

Dr. Harvey W. Cushing Harvard Medical School Boston, Massachusetts

My dear Prof. Cushing:

Is it possible that you have copies of the two volumes you have published on Sir. William Osler's life that you would like to present to this library? These volumes would be widely read here. At the same time, since our funds are limited, we do not like to spend money on historical material of current interest, although thealways retains great value in the library. I have understood from several people that your generosity has already been greatly taxed. Do not hesitate to refuse if we are asking too much.

Very truly yours,

(Mrs. T. H. Montgomery, Jr.) Assistant Librarian.